Mid-Valley Genealogical Society 9 October 1982

The meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by our president, Charles Dodge.

Mr. Striker gave the treasurer's report. The bank balance was \$245.99 with \$21.72 in the Petty cash fund.

The following announcements were made:

- 1. The proposed date change of our monthly meetings, from the second to the third Saturday of each month, is still unresolved. Discussion has been postponed until November.
- 2. The Nominating Committee was appointed. They are Edna Wiese, Chm., Valerie Nichols, and Elizabeth Aiken.

The program for October was given by Elizabeth Akin who shared her ideas, observations and experiences with copying photographs with a camera. She dealt with the preservation of pictures as well and the utilization of these pictures in the family history.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

martha M. March

Martha M. Marsh, Secretary